
April 29, 1996 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Harrison E. Livingstone 

3025 Abell Avenue 

Baltimore, MD 21218 

 

Dear Mr. Livingstone: 

 

This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated April 28, 1996.  I understand your intense interest 

in the Review Board’s pursuit of records related to the medical evidence.  However, there is no need 

for a meeting.  The staff has consulted with several medical experts, including Doctors Mantik and 

Aguilar. 

 

As always, thank you for your continuing interest in the work of the Review Board  

  

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director 


